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Dear Mr. Reber;· 

It was very pleasant meeting you on my recent visit to 
Green Bank and especially having the opportunity to discuss 
with you your interests in plant growth. On my return to 
Princeton I told my colleague, Dr. William P. Jacobs, of 
your experiments with beans. Dr. Jacobs, who is a plant
physiologist, tells me he will write you to make some com­
ments on the problems of spiral growth and possibly provide 
you with some references. 

As I told you in our conversation, I believe you would 
find it worth-while, if the opportunity ever arises, to 
discuss your interests in plant growth with Dr. Sterling
Hendricks at the Department of Agriculture Laboratories in 
Beltsville, Maryland. 

I hope that you have a good trip to Australia. 

Yours sincerely, 

E. G. Butler 
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